From: Susan Dries <shdries@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, August 9, 2021 4:54 PM
To: Planning Board
Subject: Village zoning Windham center

To members of the planning board,

In the proposed zoning changes for high density usage there should be included clearly defined areas for future building
of schools. Present schools are near or at capacity with limited land available today.

Susan Dries

220 Pope Rd, Windham, ME 04062



